
Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at William Rainey Harper!  We are excited to have
you in our classroom and we want to have you be as prepared as possible with all the
items you need to set you up for success this year - it starts with the supply list below.
Remember, we’ll use these supplies ALL YEAR, so if your folders get torn, or crayons get
worn down, please plan to replace them. See you soon!

● 6 two pocket folders
● 1 composition notebook (wide ruled)
● 2 single subject spiral notebooks (blue and red)
● 1 package wide-ruled lined paper
● 24 #2” Dixon Ticonderoga pencils with erasers (12 for home, 12 for school)
● Box of tissues
● 1 container of Clorox/Lysol wipes
● 1 single roll of paper towels
● Box of gallon ziploc bags
● 1 bottle of hand sanitizer to keep on your desk
● 1 LARGE pencil box containing:

○ 1 box of crayons or colored pencils
○ 2 Elmer’s glue sticks
○ 2 Erasers
○ 1 pair of scissors (rounded tips)
○ 2 dry-erase markers - basic colors
○ 1 yellow highlighter
○ 1 black Sharpie marker

● A book you WANT to read

Please label all supplies with your first and last name. Thank you – we are looking
forward to a great year together!

See you soon!
Mr. Verespej and Ms. Caleb


